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April 4, 2008
John Carbonell
Super Boat International Productions

1323 20th Terrace
Key West, FL 33040

Dear John:

It was good to catch up last week.

As discussed, we are looking forward to launching our High Octane Series next fall and
Super Boat entertainment will be a cornerstone to the launch. The footage is currently
with one of our producers who will make recommendations to us collectively as to how

to format and script the creative.

We at The Bigger Picture appreciate your patience. As you know, we had planned to
launch earlier but got bogged down with the writers’ strike.

Just to give you an idea of our current programs we are currently running Kidtoons,
Anime, Faith/Inspirations, Concerts, The San Francisco Opera. We are also working on

Live Events as well as 3d and live 3d.

John, we look forward to a long, lucrative relationship with you and Super Boat. By mid
next month we’ll be able to send you a schedule and creative on our High Octane roll out.

Here’s to a great new season.

Best,

J cjathan\ ern



